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Matters for Information   

 

1 PARKING ATTENDANTS’ ACCOMMODATION 

Summary 

To advise the Board of changes to the accommodation for the Parking 

Attendants’ in Tonbridge Town Centre. 

1.1 Introduction 

1.1.1 The Board will wish to know that during November it is proposed that the parking 

attendants’ will move from their current temporary accommodation in the 

Sovereign Way Car Park into office accommodation in Tonbridge Castle. 

1.1.2 This proposed move is part of an overall approach to various staffing changes 

across the Council and will immediately provide some improvement in the 

accommodation for the parking attendants’ which I believe will be welcomed by 

the team themselves and will help with their integration within the organisation. 

1.1.3 It is intended that the move will take place as soon as the cash collection 

arrangements that have been previously agreed are put in place in the next few 

weeks. 

1.1.4 The site of the current temporary hut is intended to be laid out for additional car 

parking spaces during the work on the implementation of the overall Tonbridge 

Town Centre Parking Plan. 
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